
 
 

 

 
 

 

A first report  

 

We are now at the « half-time » of the harvest and thus have a good insight of the 2015 vintage.  

 

 

After an excellent cultural season, we have just 

finished picking the Merlots this Tuesday 29th 

September and the harvest conditions have been 

optimum. The alcohol degree so far is up to 14%, 

sign of a well-accomplished maturity. Even 

though we still have to wait, the yields are to be 

superior to those of the last five years. The 

weather conditions and the first analysis of the 

grapes encourage us towards an excellent 

vintage.  

 
 

Without a doubt, 2015 will be part of the greatest successes of those last 15 years.  

 

We are now harvesting the Cabernet Sauvignon plots. Their harvest should be completed at the 

end of next week with weather previsions still very satisfying.  
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